Appreciation Letter Kitchen & Office Supplies FWA Ref. # IQ-FD-ERL-00222

APPRECIATION LETTER
BALEN MARKET

To: Mr. Balen Mohammed - Manager
Ankawa - Erbil - KRI - Iraq
Date: January 04, 2022

Subject: Appreciation Letter

On behalf of Action Against Hunger (ACF) — IRAQ Mission, we would like
to take an opportunity to thank you for the services been provided by
Balen Market to our organisation as per our signed Framework Agreement for
Supplying Kitchen & Office Supplies, with the reference No. (IQ-FD-ERL-00222).
We appreciate the timely delivered services by Balen Market.

Having business terms with professional clients like you is indeed a positive verity
for our organisation and we are hopeful that you will continue to do so.

We look forward to continue having business with your esteemed firm.

Your professionalism and positive attitude are greatly appreciated.

Thank you! \\%4

Faisal KHAN g
Logistics Head of Department
Action Against Hunger (ACF)

Email Address: hodlog@iq-actionagainsthunger.org




